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Regional Active Transportation Plan (RATP) Technical Working 
Group Meeting Legal Actions 
 
Legal actions of Wednesday, April 30, 2025, meeting. 
 
Full video recording (YouTube): https://www.youtube.com/live/aOYdJX1P8vM 
 
The meeting recording serves as the official minutes of the meeting. 
 
AGENDA 
 
1. Call to Order and Introductions 
 

The meeting was conducted virtually and PAG Planning Manager Hannah Oden called the 
meeting to order at 11:03 a.m., and introductions were made. 
 

2. In-Kind Reporting 
 
Staff informed participants of the in-kind form, and members were asked to confirm their 
estimated in-kind time for the meeting. 
 

3. Planning Process Progress 
 
Chris Joannes, Kimley-Horn, provided a brief update on the status and updated timeline 
for the Regional Active Transportation Plan (RATP) development.  
 
This was an information item.  

 
4. Strategic Network Package Alternative Results 
 

Mr. Joannes reviewed the strategic network package alternative results based on 
jurisdictional member feedback. Members were given the opportunity to provide 
additional feedback.  

 
This was an information item. 
 

5. Draft Preferred High-Priority Network Results 
 

Kristen Faltz, Kimley Horn, reviewed the draft preferred high-priority network results. 
Members had the opportunity to discuss and provide feedback. Additionally, members  
 
were requested to submit any further comments by May 9, 2025. 
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This was an information item.  
 

6. RATP Next Steps 
 
Mr. Joannes reviewed the next steps for the RATP development process.  
 
This was an information item. 

 
7. Adjournment  

  
The meeting was adjourned at 12:14 p.m. 


	Kristen Faltz, Kimley Horn, reviewed the draft preferred high-priority network results. Members had the opportunity to discuss and provide feedback. Additionally, members
	were requested to submit any further comments by May 9, 2025.
	This was an information item.
	6. RATP Next Steps
	Mr. Joannes reviewed the next steps for the RATP development process.
	This was an information item.

